
 

 

 
November 17, 2017 

 

 
 

Temporary use of quadrivalent influenza vaccine (QIV) for 
adults 
 

 
Due to increasing demand and shipping delays, the influenza trivalent 

inactivated vaccine (TIV) is temporarily unavailable. The ministry is anticipating 

additional TIV stock next week.  

 

The ministry would like to ensure that influenza vaccine are available for adults. 

Until TIV stock arrives, please refer to the Ministry directions: 

 

 Give QIV for adults, if you do not have TIV 

 Give TIV for adults, if you have TIV  

 

Once OGPMSS has provided TIV stock, please return to the use of TIV for 

adults and QIV for children and youth 6 months to 17 years age.  

 

For questions on vaccine orders, call OGPMSS Customer Service at  

416-327-0837. 

 
 
 
 

Don’t hesitate. Vaccinate! 
 
 
 
  


